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Billing Bulletin 
February 18, 2020 

 
 
TO:   Agents & Haulers of National Forwarding Co., Inc. & Affiliates 

 
FROM:   Rachel Davis, Billing Manager 

 
SUBJECT:  March 2020 Fixed PowerTrack Fee 
 
 
The Department of Defense (DoD) recently awarded U.S. Bank Freight Payment a new third-party 
payment system (TPPS) contract that will go into effect on March 1, 2020. Under this contract the 
carrier fee will now be fixed at 1.63% effective March 1, 2020 through June 30, 2025. This change is 
applicable to all Government carriers and transportation service providers (TSPs) providing 
transportation services for any Government agency. The fixed rate of 1.63% will replace the current 
Tier 1 fee which fluctuates with the Prime Interest Rate.  
  
As in the past, we will assess this change to all future shipments billed that are picked up on or after 
2/15/20, and on all SIT and supplemental invoices billed on or after 3/1/20.  
  
If you should have any questions, please reach out to NFC Billing at 800-323-9125 or 
nfcbilling@nationalforwarding.com.   
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